
 

 

Date: 29 March 2011 
 

From: H.M. Jacobs, DCO 
CGD Eleven SR 

Reply to
Attn of:

DCO Jacobs 
(562) 947-0928 

 
To: All Hands 

Subj: E-MAIL - USE OF COAST GUARD AND DHS LOGOS
 
Ref: District Commodore Administrative Memorandum 11-10

 
D11SR Members may no longer use the logos of the United States Coast Guard or the 
Department of Homeland Security on their personal, business, or United States Coast Guard 
Auxiliary e-mails or letters.  Only the authorized logo of the United States Coast Guard 
Auxiliary is authorized for use on Coast Guard Auxiliary e-mails or letters. 


